
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

request to extend M2023015
Joseph Harrington <jgh@minewater.com> Fri, Oct 27, 2023 at 9:10 AM
To: Elliott Russell <elliott.russell@state.co.us>
Cc: Eric Lancaster <ejl@minewater.com>

MineWater requests to extend the review period for our permit application M2023015 to Friday, November 10th, 2023. We expect to have our updated package
back to you for hopefully final submission by October 31st.

Joseph G. Harrington
President, MineWater LLC

720.883.6700
Sent from my iPad

On Oct 6, 2023, at 1:12 PM, Joseph Harrington <jgh@minewater.com> wrote:

 We need to extend our permit application M2023015 review period to October 31, 2023. 
[Quoted text hidden]
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